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Dear Ms Alexander and Mr Thorley 

PGPA Act and Rule Independent Review - Draft Report 

Thank you for your correspondence dated 30 May 2018, requesting feedback on the draft report of the 
PGP A Act and Rule Independent Review. 

The Department of Infrastructure, Regional Development and Cities commends the review for its 
efforts to clarify requirements, reduce reporting burden and encourage risk engagement in Australian 
Government entities. We also note the importance of a principles-based approach to performance, 
governance and accountability so that the accountable authority has the flexibility to implement 
relevant systems, policies and processes that reflect the entity's context. 

The Department has reviewed the draft report and agrees that it recognises the complex environment in 
which government operates and highlights the positive impact of the PGP A Act and Rule. We have 
attached some comments for your consideration. 

Should you require any further information, please contact Mr Carl Murphy, Chief Operating Officer, 
on 02 6274 6439 or email carl.murphv@infrastructure.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Steven Kennedy 

1£J June 2018
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